
ADVISORY

Dear fellow Indians in Myanmar,

As part of our constant endeavor to assist NRls and PlOs within the
prescribed limits, we are delighted to inform that a WhatsApp group named
"KHAS BAAT: INDIA lN MYANMAR." has been created with the aim to reach
out to the Indian expats in Myanmar and prominent PIO organizations and
their leaders to disseminate the general information related to the
events/functions organized by the Embassy in a swift way. Only Admin will be
able to post the messages as the purpose is information dissemination.

Prominent Indian expats mobile number existing with the Embassy will
be added in the group. However, Indian citizens who are willing to join the
group may contact the Embassy via email-Eelu_,yAngen@mga_fg-y,in /visa
counter during 10 AM to t2 PM on any working day.

Individual comments/suggestions/complaints may please be sent at
existing 

{ channels viz; Mob No. +95 gs4tg6oz, Tel- 0095-1-
39 1.219 / 24397 2 / 388412 a n d E m a i | | d - _qqn:*yanggn@me1ggyjn.

Regards

Dated : 1,8/08/2022
Consular Section
Embassy of India

Yangon


